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Circular No.: 2013/32            Dated: 13.09.2013 

 
Dear Comrade, 
  

 We reproduce hereunder Circular No. 2013/44 issued by General Secretary, AIBOC for 
your information. 
 

QUOTE: 
-Opening of Bank Branches accepting the advance tax challans for  
Income Tax and Corporate Tax on 14.09.2013 & 15.09.2013 

  -Our communications to Government/IBA 
 
 We wish to inform our members that at the request of the Central Board of Direct Taxes, 

The Department of Financial Services, Ministry of Finance, Government of India has once again 
requested R.B.I. to arrange for opening of Bank Branches for accepting the advance tax challans 

for Income Tax and Corporate Tax on 14/09/2013 and 15/09/2013 (Saturday & Sunday). D.F.S. 
has requested the Chairman of Indian Banks’ Association also to issue appropriate advisory to all 
member banks in this regard.  

 
 It has become a practice that for each and every requirement of any of the Government 
departments, Banks are asked to work on holidays. Targets of government departments, which 

fail at their end, are attempted to be achieved by stressing Bank Officers without appropriate 
compensation to them. We have sent communications to the Secretary, Deptt. of Financial 
Services & to the Chairman, I.B.A.,(copies enclosed), protesting such instructions and 

demanding reasonable compensation for working on holidays and extended working hours on 
Saturdays. 
 

 We request all our affiliates to send the copy of our communication to I.B.A. to 
Chairman/Chairpersons of their respective Banks and demand compensation equivalent to the 
rate of overtime paid to the Award Staff. 

 
 With comradely greetings, 

             

            Yours Comradely, 

          Sd/- 

         (HARVINDER SINGH) 

                GENERAL SECRETARY 

UNQUOTE: 
 
 With Greetings, 

 
          Yours Faithfully, 

           
      (HARVINDER SINGH) 
    GENERAL SECRETARY   
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